
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 4 Week 4 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and friends of Mundella, 
 

It is great to have a little sunshine after the windy week we had last 
week. With the warmer weather will come the temptation to get 
together and maybe break some Covid rules a week or two before 
the changes come in. 
 
We mustn't lose sight of the risks around Covid therefore please, in 
order to avoid more restrictions, it is important to keep up with 
masks and social distancing; particularly in and around school, until 
the numbers become low and stay low.  
 
It has been great to have all of the children in their classes and they 
have rapidly settled in to the rhythm of the school week and are 
making the most of their enthusiasm and energy. 
 
Enthusiasm and energy has never been clearer than it is today for 
our Red Nose / Book Day celebration. A big thank you to all of you 
for supporting your children with costumes and contributing to the 
collection for Red Nose Day. 
 
 
Have a superb, but safe, weekend. 
 
 
Mr Westmorland 

World Book Day and Red Nose Day! 

 

It was wonderful to see the children 

dressed up for World Book Day/Red 

Nose Day, there were some 

fantastic outfits! 

We hope the children enjoyed 

themselves. 

 

With your support we managed to 

raise a total of £100 for Comic 

Relief! 

 

 

 Easter Menu - Wednesday 31st March 
 

Children will get the chance to have a roast dinner in the school hall 
on Wednesday 31st March. The menu is as follows: 

 
          Traditional Roast Chicken With Stuffing or 

Vegetarian Wellington   
 With Roast Potatoes & Gravy Peas & Carrots  

 Chocolate Drizzle Cake   
 

 Thursday 1st April is the last day of term, fish and chips 
will be on the menu instead of the usual menu choice. 

   
       

Kingswood Residential Trips 
 

 Year 6 - Please pay any outstanding 
balance by 7th May 2021. The trip 

has been moved to 23/6/21-
25/6/21. 

 
Year 5 - Return your child’s 

residential consent slip to the office 
as soon as possible if you would like 
them to attend. Please pay the £40 

deposit by 1st April. 
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